
PUBLIC HEARING OF  

THE CITY COUNCIL 

MONDAY, MARCH 20TH, 2023  

5:00 P.M. 

The Public Hearing of the City Council was held on Monday March 20th, 

2023; beginning at 5:00 p.m. Mayor Mike Nichols was present and called the 

hearing to Order. This Public Hearing is regarding the Casey Business District 

plan and Economic Development plan. 

Present: Mayor Nichols, Aldermen Mumford, Ruffner and Williams, Clerk 

Mumford, Economic Development Director Tait, Treasurer Lorton, Attorney 

Willenborg, Chief Henderson and in the Audience Sharron Durham, Frank 

Mumford, Patty Richards, Shane Todd, Louis Brink and Emily Calderon. 

Mayor Nichols turned the meeting over to Emily Calderon with Moran 

Economic Development who then went over the Business District Plan. 

Mayor Nichols went over his proposed projects for what these funds can be 

used for. 

There were no questions or comments from the Public or from the Council. 

Emily then went over the draft Economic Development Plan. 

There was no further question or discussion on this Public Hearing. 

Mayor Nichols looked for a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing. 

Alderman Mumford motioned to adjourn, seconded by Alderman Williams. 

Upon roll call the vote was: 

Ayes: 3 – Mumford, Williams and Ruffner 

Nays: 0 - None 

Mayor Nichols called for adjournment of the Public Hearing at 5:27 p.m. 

 

 Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 Jeremy Mumford, City Clerk  
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